I'm writing you today to address House Bill 3063 and | respectfully ask you to uphold the 14th Amendment
and my family's equal protection under the law, despite possible differences in health care decisions.
Please stop all vaccines mandates and instead ask parents to do what's best for their individual children
while protecting everyone's right to a free and public education. | urge you to vote no on HB 3063.

As a Christian parent, many vaccines violate my conscience as they have been derived from an abortion
industry | do not support. Medical freedom is essential to my family and my children retaining sovereignty
over our own bodies. This bill is exclusionary and would eliminate my children from a school they love and
excel in attending, as well as a preschool we support in our community. It would empoverish our family
for me to not bring in additional income as we are struggling with a possible degenerative neurological
diagnosis for my husband. We do NOT support HB3063 in any form, amendments or otherwise, and urge
you to represent us and the thousands of other families in agreement with true informed consent.
Attached are photos of my children who have a right to a free public education. Thank you for your time
to consider my testimony.

Sincerely,

Sarah B. Morace









